
From the office of the Grand Commander
September 2023 Supplement

Sir Knight Richard J. Phillips
32 Phillips Avenue
Orrington, Maine 04474
(207) 542-7933
richardphillips@roadrunner.com

Greetings Sir Knights all,

September is the start of our inspection season for all of the York Rite bodies. If you can, pitch in to help with an
Order being given by your Commandery. Maybe learn a Charge or help with the meal or props and regalia. Many
hands make light work!

The Grand Commandery of Maine’s Grand Recorder will be hosting a ZOOM meeting for all Recorders in
particular and Commandery Officers in General. This ZOOM meeting will be on September 20, 2023 at 07:00 PM
Eastern Time. The Grand Encampment database, (MMS database), as well as the York Rite Bodies of Maine
database will be discussed. Please mark this on your Calendar!

S.K. Steven E. Gibbons, our Grand Recorder has the link for the ZOOM meeting as well as updates for the
Recorder’s Handbook. Our Grand Recorder also wants to remind the Recorders that reports to aid in your job as
recorder and to help the commander are included in these databases.

For any and all Commandery officers and Sir Knights, surprise you Commandery Recorder with a copy of this
Handbook! Also, give him the date and link of this school of instruction as well.. Your Commandery will
appreciate it!

Thank you Portland-St. Alban Commandery No. 2 for hosting this ZOOM meeting and Sir Knight Ken Caldwell
REPGC for coordinating this meeting.

In Knightly Service,

S.K. Richard J. Phillips, REGC of Maine
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